
Albany Township Recreation Committee 
 

The Albany Township Recreation Committee met in person on Monday             

April 3, 2023, at 7:30 PM. 

Members Present: Lucy Muth and Stephen Hamm 

Absent: Kelly Rabert, Sandy Wessner, and Steve Wade 

The Board Members are as follows: 

Stephen Hamm-Chairman 

Sandy Wessner- Vice Chairman 

Kelly Rabert- Secretary  

• Kelly Rabert communicated to Stephen Hamm that she currently doesn’t  

have time available to continue as a member of Committee.   

• Renee Schorran Olszewski attended meeting to learn about the 

Committee.  She agreed to be a candidate for the Committee.   

• Stephen Hamm will ask Supervisors to approve the resignation of Kelly 

Rabert and to instate Renee Olszewski to the Committee. 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 8:21pm    Next Meeting June 5th. 

Submitted by Stephen Hamm - Chairman 


